
 
             BLACK HORSE PIKE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

                580 Erial Road, Blackwood, New Jersey 08012-4550  
                 (856) 227-4106    Fax (856) 227-6835 

          www.bhprsd.org 
            Where inspiring excellence is our standard and student achievement is the result 

Dr. Brian Repici 
Superintendent 

Frank Rizzo 
Board Secretary, Business Administrator 

Julie A. Scully 
Assistant Superintendent 

Matthew Szuchy 
Director of Curriculum & Instruction 

 

   TRITON REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

250 Schubert Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1796 

(856) 939-4500  Fax (856) 939-4724 

Mrs. Melissa Sheppard, Principal 

HIGHLAND REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

450 Erial Road 

Blackwood, NJ 08012-4599 

(856) 227-4100 Fax (856) 227-3619 

Mr. Ryan C. Varga, Principal 

TIMBER CREEK REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

501 Jarvis Road 

Erial, NJ 08081-2169 

(856) 232-9703  Fax (856) 232-5267 

Mrs. Kelly A. McKenzie, Principal 

                      @TritonHigh                                                @HighlandHS                                     @TimberCreekHS 

 

                    https://www.facebook.com/Black-Horse-Pike-Regional-School-District 

May 16, 2022 

 

Dear Black Horse Pike Regional School District Caregivers, Students, and Staff: 

 

Today, Monday, May 16, we learned of several COVID-19 outbreaks that have diminished our staff and student 

attendance.  COVID-19 positivity rates are in “High” range in our New Jersey region and we are experiencing a 

heavy resurgence of positive COVID-19 cases over the weekend. The CDC is also recommending people wear 

a mask indoors.  

 

Since the Governor’s announcement of optional mask-wearing in early March, the Black Horse Pike Regional 

School District, has followed that guidance.  In consultation with our school nurses, school physician, 

administrators, teachers, and support staff, and given the sharp increase in COVID-19 positivity rates in 

our schools, we are strongly recommending that all students/staff consider mask wearing while indoors 

and on the school bus.  

 

Wearing a mask can help protect yourself and others, according to the CDC. The CDC publishes where the 

public can find free N-95 masks near us at this link, but any mask is better than no mask.  The schools also have 

a supply of surgical masks if students or staff need one. 

 

Face masks will be required for the following cases: 

 During large indoor gatherings including, but not limited to, large assemblies, plays, art shows, 

concerts, and similar indoor gatherings; 

 For individuals who are returning to school after COVID-positive isolation on days 6-10; 

 As recommended by the Department of Health following an outbreak determination.  

 

The Black Horse Pike Regional School District will continue to place the health and safety of our children and 

staff first.  We will continue to monitor transmission rates and follow any required guidance from the New 

Jersey Department of Education and/or the Department of Health.  
 

On behalf of the Black Horse Pike Regional School District, I thank you for your anticipated cooperation.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Brian Repici 

Superintendent 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Black-Horse-Pike-Regional-School-District/528232543985880
http://www.bhprsd.org/
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/free-masks.html

